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September 28", 2021

Hon. Carla Qualtrough, PC, MP — Delta
5064 48™ Ave
Delta, BC V4K 1V8

Dear Minister Qualtrough,

Congratulations on your re-election as the Member of Parliament for Delta. The Delta Chamber of
Commerce looks forward to continuing our work with you throughout the upcoming Parliamentary
session.

Our chamber is part of a wider network of chambers of commerce and boards of trade across Canada,
which collectively represent close to 200,000 businesses of all sizes in all sectors and regions of the
country.

At the beginning of the federal election campaign, the Canadian Chamber of Commerce launched the
What it Takes to Grow: Priorities for Canada’s next Parliament to set out the areas where we hope to
see Parliamentarians address the critical issues to support businesses as the engines of job creation in
communities all across Canada.

This plan includes finishing the fight against COVID-19, addressing the fundamental economic challenges
facing our country and getting businesses prepared for the opportunities of the future.

In the coming weeks, we would welcome the opportunity to meet with you and brief you on these
issues as we work together to support business owners and workers here in Delta.

Sincerely,

Rick Gibbs
Board Chair
Delta Chamber of Commerce

The Delta Chamber of Commerce, 6201 60 Avenue, Delta, BC



